CORRESPONDENCE

SEP 12, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 07438-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 1:56 PM

To: ‘fsingraham@aol.com'’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Allowing FPL to service ALL of Indian River Shores

Good afternoon, Ms. Ingraham,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your comments to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: fsingraham@aol.com [mailto:fsingraham@aol.com]

Sent: Saturday, September 10, 2016 8:01 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner
Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis

Cc: Records Clerk

Subject: Allowing FPL to service ALL of Indian River Shores

Please grant the request from Indian River Shores for a change in territorial boundaries to allow Florida Power & Light to
service ALL Indian River Shores residents, not just the approximate 30% who are presently serviced by FPL. Thank you.
Frances Ingraham

451 Silver Moss Drive


FPSC Commission Clerk
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